
 

 

 

  

  

Do you know a young person who would like to join the 
Cadets? 

 

 

 

Do you know a young person who would like to join the Northamptonshire Emergency Service Cadets? 
 
Well the scheme is currently recruiting for their September 2022 intake so now is the perfect time to apply! 
 
If your child wants to learn new skills, make new friends and get to grips with the way all three blue light services work, 
this is the group for them. All applicants need to be 13 before September 1 to be included in this year's intake. 
 
Cadets meet once per week in: 
 
• Northampton and Wellingborough Units meet on Thursday evenings. 
• Kettering, Daventry and Towcester Units meet on Monday evenings. 



 
If you would like to apply for this year's intake, or know someone who would be interest, please complete the form 
here before the closing date (April 8). 

 

 

 

 
 


